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TVBS Media Inc. began its broadcast through satellite DTH and local cable systems on September 28,
1993. As the very first privately owned broadcaster, it broke the decades-long oligopoly of the three
state-owned terrestrial television stations in the Taiwan market. The debut of TVBS marked a new
beginning of a diverse, unfettered, and competitive media era.Innovation, Justice, Vitality and
Sustainability” are the core values of TVBS Media Inc.

星座 ：雙魚座

身高 ：175cm

體重 ：64 kg

專長 ：主持、戲劇

興趣 :游泳
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• 萌學園之萌騎士傳奇

• 萌學園2聖戰再起

• 一代新兵八極少年

• 必勝練習生

• 女兵日記女力報到

• 女力報到小資女上班記

• 女力報到愛神出任務

戲劇作品 電影作品

• 鐵獅玉玲瓏2

• 校花神經刀

• 玩命貼圖



TVBS ARTIST AGENCY PROFILE

TVBS Media Inc. began its broadcast through satellite DTH and local cable systems on September 28,
1993. As the very first privately owned broadcaster, it broke the decades-long oligopoly of the three
state-owned terrestrial television stations in the Taiwan market. The debut of TVBS marked a new
beginning of a diverse, unfettered, and competitive media era.Innovation, Justice, Vitality and
Sustainability” are the core values of TVBS Media Inc.
TVBS Media Inc. began its broadcast through satellite DTH and local cable systems on September 28,
1993. As the very first privately owned broadcaster, it broke the decades-long oligopoly of the three
state-owned terrestrial television stations in the Taiwan market. The debut of TVBS marked a new
beginning of a diverse, unfettered, and

• 食尚玩家來去住一晚

• 食尚玩家就要醬玩

• 食尚玩家歡樂有夠讚

• 食尚玩家2天1夜go

• 來自星星的事外景

• 逃跑吧好兄弟

• 貴州衛視-美食美客 1 .2季

• 貴州衛視-短視頻故事會第一季
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主持經歷 活動主持

• 中鋼44周年廠慶

• 台灣俊思集團2016年春酒

• 高雄啤酒節2016冲繩美食特搜隊

• 高雄啤酒節2017馬來西亞美食特搜隊

• 高雄啤酒節2018德國幕尼黑美食特搜隊

• 2018嘉義燈會直播主持

• 2018屏東燈會直播主持

• 亞源科技尾牙

• 金可集團尾牙
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• 台灣大哥大-fun心預付卡 手機響篇、看電

影篇、買預付卡篇

• 肯德基-起士薯條實驗篇

• 全家便利商店-famiport

• 草本觀優酪乳植物篇

• 舒跑鈦淨化鹼性離子水-買水篇
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廣告代言 • 舒跑鹼性離子水-電解篇

• 鎮魔曲手遊

• 2018農糧署米標章代言
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1993. As the very first privately owned broadcaster, it broke the decades-long oligopoly of the three
state-owned terrestrial television stations in the Taiwan market. The debut of TVBS marked a new
beginning of a diverse, unfettered, and competitive media era.Innovation, Justice, Vitality and
Sustainability” are the core values of TVBS Media Inc.. It has set several milestones, including the
establishment of Taiwan’s first entertainment variety channel, TVBS-G, and the country’s first 24-hour
news channel, TVBS-News, providing both an abundance of entertainment programming as well as real-
time news information. TVBS Media Inc. has completely changed the way Taiwanese viewers watch
television, giving them an entirely new perspective.In order to expand its sphere of influence, TVBS
Media Inc. created Taiwan media’s first-ever overseas channel, TVBS Asia. This in turn led to the
formation of Taiwan’s only all-news television channel based in Singapore. Singapore TVBS-News
broadcasts worldwide around the clock, bringing the most exciting content to Chinese speakers around
the globe.
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藝人統籌 劉珈妍

TEL：02-2162-8168#85825

CEL：0978-701-251

EMAI：ringoisred@tvbs.com.tw

Talent
Agent

TVBS聯利媒體股份有限公司

娛樂節目部
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地址:臺北市內湖區瑞光路408號3樓之5

傳真:02-7736-0010 TVBS Media Inc.

經紀人 洪源聰 Cody

TEL：02-2162-8168 #85805

CEL：0920-639-579

EMAIL：codyhung@tvbs.com.tw

經紀人 鄭婗 Jenny

TEL：02-2162-8168 #85836

CEL：0937-519-400

EMAIL：jenny1988@tvbs.com.tw

經紀人 游毓茹

TEL：02-2162-8168 #85853

CEL：0939-910-826

EMAIL：yuyuru826@tvbs.com.tw

經紀人 周芳瑜 FISH

TEL：02-2162-8168 #85872

CEL：0953-867-030

EMAIL：fishchou@tvbs.com.tw

TEL：02-2162-8168 #85829

CEL：0936-241-589

EMAIL：a0936241589@tvbs.com.tw

經紀人 郭宜蓁 Mickey


